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Dear Member,

®

Congratulations! We are pleased to confirm your achievement of board

certification effective August 1, 2022.

Board certification identifies you as a lawyer with special knowledge, skills

and proficiency, as well as a reputation for professionalism and ethics. You are
now distinguished as a board certified specialist or expert in your practice area.

As a board certified lawyer, you have a special responsibility above and beyond

other members of The Florida Bar to maintain high standards of conduct and

professionalism. The Board of Legal Specialization and Education (BLSE) is
committed to ensure that the integrity of board certification, as originally

sanctioned and adopted by the Supreme Court of Florida, is preserved so that

the public can rely upon the representation of preeminent competence and
ethics among the program's participants.

We applaud your success and your ongoing dedication to high standards in your
practice. As a benefit to our certified lawyers, we offer significant resources to

help you communicate your board certified status and you will find these online

at www.floridabar.orR/certification. The "Resources for Board Certified

Attorneys" link contains many links to useful information and promotional

materials.

We are always open to new ideas, so if there is anything the BLSE can do to

make the program better for you and for all certified lawyers, please send your
comments to the Legal Specialization and Education Director, Maritza McGill,

at mmcgill@floridabar.org.

You have achieved a significant milestone in your career. We are proud to

announce that you are a board certified specialist effective August 1,2022.A

certificate is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Êlish^D. Roy, B.C.S.
Chair; ELSE
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